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Our Ref: StaffShared: HT letters/POS/MOG
Date: 30th November 2021



Dear Parent/Carer,

I am sure by now you will have heard the announcement from the UK Government regarding the Omicron COVID variant and the introduction of further control measures, including the wearing of face coverings. We have a face covering risk assessment in place and this is also part of our school Outbreak Management plan. 

Since mid-September we have adhered to the wearing of face coverings in line with our Outbreak Management plan which was implemented following discussions with Public Health England and the Local Authority. This will therefore continue as a control measure to reduce any transmission in school.

In line with DfE guidance it is necessary for students and visitors to wear a face covering in all indoor communal areas, unless a valid exemption applies. Currently, the wearing of face coverings does not extend to classrooms. It is also necessary to wear face coverings on public transport and on the school bus.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Schools have also been asked to test students on their return following the Christmas break and we will share more information with you when we have planned this. This is another measure to reduce transmission and avoid spreading the virus in our school.  I have attached a letter from Cheshire East regarding the current vaccination situation locally for 12-15 year olds.

Thank you for your support in helping to keep our community safe and for helping to minimise disruption to lessons and school life.

Yours sincerely,
[image: ]

D Postlethwaite
Headteacher

Enc:	Cheshire East Letter
	NHS Covid Catch-up Letter
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.
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